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From: Chris Kaufmann
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Comment Regarding the 2-23 Meeting
Date: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 8:19:00 AM

Hi,

I was reviewing the document related to the Transportation Commission meeting on 2/23 and
would like to suggest an update to one of the Potential Future Project Locations.  The concern
for E Johnson near N 5th St should be updated to  "Improve school zone safety; aggressive
driving, speeding, lack of school zone awareness" as there are significant speeding and safety
issues in the East High school zone on E Johnson St.

Thanks,
Chris Kaufmann
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